CADWALADER

FUND FINANC

Private Funds CFO Weekly Round-up
February 7, 2020 | Issue No. 63

Private Funds CFO put out its weekly round-up, which included an article about the ongoing
debate of IRR reporting as it relates to Funds’ use of subscription lines and collaborative efforts
to standardize reporting across the industry. Also included were articles regarding the current
concentration of the secondaries market and how, if new sources of capital are not found, the
secondaries market may have hit its peak concentration. Take a look here.
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